Dear Australian Swim Team,

| know our president, John Bertrand, has also been conveying my encouragement and
congratulations during the Australian team’s performances at the World Championships , but
Ginia and | wanted to add, the team has performed in ways to make you all proud, and, finished

off tremendously on the final night of competition!

Again, warmest congratulations to each of you for all of the hard work and effort you have put
in over years, including the past few months to get to where you are now.

This is such an exciting time for all of you in the midst of your important training schedules.

We are looking forward to hearing of your updates and progress and continuing to support you
allin the lead up to and at Rio.

Warmest congratulations again on your fantastic efforts and this wonderful result. | have a
feeling all Australia will be very proud of you too at the Olympics!

Best regards,

Gina Rinehart















